
          Appendix B 
 
 
From:  
Sent: 17 September 2020 11:00 
To: Trevor Horner  
Subject: Re: new Premises Licence 
 
Dear Trevor, 
 
Thank you for your help. Whilst writing, I would just say that, having read through the Draft 
Statement of Licensing Policy sent out for consultation, I have no comments. Iden Green Pavilion 
Trustees put on a few events each year and applies for TENs where appropriate, but I’m sure that 
the elements of de-regulation will be welcomed by many other village halls. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 


